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Bill Type and Number: Ordinance 2012-737
Introducer/Sponsor(s): Finance Committee
Date of Introduction: December 11, 2012
Committee(s) of Reference: F
Date of Analysis: December 13, 2012
Type of Action: Contract extension
Bill Summary: The bill extends the City’s contract with the McGladrey, LLP accounting firm to continue acting as the City’s external auditor for 2 additional years through fiscal year 2013-14.
Background Information: McGladrey has been the City’s external auditor for the last 3 fiscal years, and the company’s expiring contract provided an option for two 1-year renewals.  In negotiations with the Council Auditor for an extension, McGladrey offered to keep its annual fee of $306,301 unchanged from the current rate if the City offered a 2-year extension.  The Finance Audit Subcommittee recommended the 2-year extension at the current annual rate.
Policy Impact Area: Independent auditor selection
Fiscal Impact: The audit fee will remain at $306,301 annually for 2 additional years.
Analyst: Clements
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